
THE CHOUGH
T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

Notice: Treloweth Primary School distributes fliers and magazines offering family services or posts details of local
activities on the newsletter. Whilst we think that parents might like the information and find it useful, the school

does not necessarily endorse these services.

Dear Parents and Carers,

This week has been a busy and
exciting week here at Treloweth.
We are so pleased that so many
children are enjoying our extra-
curricular clubs- from stretch,
netball and yoga to chess,
computing and drawing. We do
hope that your child is enjoying
our curriculum enrichment
activities and hope to continue to
offer such varied and interesting
clubs throughout the year. It is
also wonderful to see so many
children joining us for our early
morning physical activity class
with Mr Shaughnessy- it really
helps the children warm up for
their learning!
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IMPORTANT
DATES:

Date: Friday 21st October 2022

Parents evenings:
Week beginning 28th
November

Christmas bingo: 5th
and 6th December
3.30pm

Years 1, 2, 3 Christmas
Performance: Monday
12th December 2pm
and 5.30pm

Years 4, 5, 6 Christmas
Performance: Tuesday
13th December 2pm
and 5.30pm.

Christmas Lunches:
Wednesday 14th
December for EYFS, Y1,
Y2, Y3
Thursday 15th for Y4,
Y5, Y6

Last Day of Autumn
term: Thursday 15th
December at 3.15pm
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Thank you to all of you for continuing to support
your child with their home learning during this half

term. We have seen lots of fantastic reading
progress and achievements, and some incredible

successes on Maths Whizz too- well done
everyone, keep it up!



Next half term, we are looking forward to

welcoming you into school for our autumn parental
consultation meetings, our annual Christmas bingo
evenings and the Christmas performances. More

information about these events will follow after half
term.



Have a wonderful week and we look forward to

seeing the children back in school on Monday 31st
October.



Best wishes,



Mrs Rogers
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S p o r t s  n e w s

C r o f t y  F o o t b a l l  L e a g u e



T r e l o w e t h  2  W e e t h  1



F a n t a s t i c  w i n  f o r  t h e  T r e l o w e t h  f o o t b a l l  t e a m  t o n i g h t ,
w i n n i n g  2 - 1  a g a i n s t  a  v e r y  g o o d  W e e t h  t e a m .



G o a l s  c o m i n g  f r o m  J a x o n  &  F i l i p .



T r e l o w e t h  r e m a i n  u n b e a t e n  i n  t h e  l e a g u e ,  2  w i n s  f r o m  2 .  



W e l l  d o n e  t e a m !
M r  S h a u g h n e s s y
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Rainbows and Sunbeams

We have enjoyed
collecting leaves and
flowers as part of our
Science learning and
then created some
wonderful portraits.

O u r  M a t h s  W h i z z
S u p e r s t a r  c l a s s e s  t h i s

w e e k :



This week in Year 1, we have
been learning about different

measures including height,
weight and length. We have also

been working hard during our
Mastering Number sessions to

learn our number doubles.

Year 2
This week in Year 2 we have been

learning to find the difference
using pictograms. We created our
own giant pictogram and used it
to answer tricky questions. Super

learning!

Year 3
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Year 1

In art this week, we have been
developing our drawing skills and

techniques by using a variety of pencil
effects to draw a portrait. We learned the
basic proportions of the face and looked

carefully at the light source so that we
could create a 3D effect. We have some

truly incredible artists in year 3!



In Geography, 4L and 4F have
been learning the different OS
symbols found on maps. After
learning the symbols, we used
them to find these features on

maps from various locations. Great
map skills year 4!

Year 4

Year 6
This week in art, Year 6 have been

looking at different works of art and
thinking about the deeper meaning
behind them. We had a classroom

debate to discuss our thoughts and
talked about how people may not

always see the same thing. Next lesson,
we will be making our own piece of art,

inspired by our research.
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Year 5

T R E L O W E T H  S C H O O L ' S  N E W S L E T T E R

In our science lesson this week, year 5
have been dissecting flowering plants

to discover which parts are
responsible for reproduction. We used
microscopes to observe the pollen on
the anther, and opened up the plant

to view the ovules. We definitely have
some budding botanists!
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